
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 21-0669-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:36:23 AM

From: Rachelle Harmon
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 4:08 PM
Subject: 21-0669-EL-BGN
 
Dear Power Siting Board,
Several residents along Monroe street and other areas near the project site have yard signs against this. Please help promote wise land use, save our land from this project. Thanks Rachelle
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